
If there is a school age student at your home and  
you don’t have an nbn connection,  you could  
qualify for free home internet until the end of 2025.

DO YOU  
QUALIFY FOR 
FREE HOME  
INTERNET?



This is an Australian Government program that offers free home internet to families 
and carers who look after school age children and are struggling to pay the bills.  
 

To apply, follow the four steps below:

Contact the National Referral Centre on  
1800 954 610 Monday - Friday, 10am - 6pm (AEDT)  
or visit anglicarevic.org.au/student-internet 

They’ll ask you some questions to see  
if this offer is right for you.

If you qualify, you’ll get a voucher.

Use the voucher to connect through your chosen  
participating internet provider before 31 December 2024.

Free home 
internet until  
31 December 

2025

The Wi-Fi  
router is free 
and you can 

keep it 

Assistance  
provided by  
the National  

Referral Centre

Callback,  
webchat and 
interpreting  
are available

There is  
no lock-in  
contract 

LEARN MORE

Scan QR Code  
to learn more. 
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FREE HOME INTERNET 
FOR SCHOOL STUDENTS 
AND THEIR FAMILIES

THE BEST PART IS:


